Scott Avenue streetscape improvement project nears completion

Work on Scott Avenue in downtown Tucson continues this week and next with crews focusing
on making improvements to the east side of the street and driveways at the Pima County
Parking Garage.

Crews are scheduled to complete the following work:

e Pour concrete curb and sidewalk on the west side of Scott Avenue. Please note: the
sidewalk at Congress and Scott Avenue is closed for safety. Please do not attempt to
cross at this intersection and instead use an alternate route.

e Crews are scheduled to complete the new driveways at the Pima County Parking Garage
within the next two weeks. Access to the parking garage will be maintained.

e The project is taking the opportunity to coordinate the hardscape from the right-of-way
onto private property at the Pima County Garage. These additional improvements will
create a consistent and safe surface for pedestrians as well as easy to clean hardscape
extending from the garage to the sidewalk. This additional scope will add approximately
one week to the project schedule.

Crews are scheduled to work weekdays from 6 a.m. until 2:30 p.m., although some evening
work may be required for paving operations.

Southbound travel on Scott Avenue between Pennington and Congress streets will remain
closed for the duration of the project, which is scheduled to be completed in early November.

The project will include installation of five new streetlights, improved landscaping including
planter boxes in locations, replacement of sidewalks, extension of roof drains from adjacent
buildings and drainage improvements in the project area.

We greatly appreciate your patience during construction as we work together to beautify
downtown Tucson.

For more information about this work, please contact C.T. Revere at 520-327-6077 or at
ct@gordleygroup.com.




